
January 24, 2016 WCPLSA Meeting Minutes  

 

The WCPL Staff Association met January 24, 2016 in the Clubhouse at Hunter’s Glen, 95 Mallard Glen 

Drive, Centerville, Ohio.  

 

Call to Order 

 

Joyce Fisher called the meeting to order at 5:43 p.m., Sunday, January 24, 2016. WCPLSA officers 

present were: Joyce Fisher, President; Jenn Balbo, Vice-President; Viola Cropper, Treasurer; Anne 

Wachs, Secretary. A sign-in sheet recorded attendance. Guests: Scott Maney, Labor Relations Consultant 

with OEA and Susan Jansen, WCPLSA’s attorney.  

 

New Business 

 

- Minutes were adopted. 

- Two more members were needed for quorum.  

 

Scott presented about the current negotiations 

   - started on June 22, 2015 

   - 12 sessions, most recent January 21 

   - 5 more sessions scheduled, hopeful for a contract by March 

   - management is interested in making more changes to current policies 

   - there have been successes in the negotiations 

   - reached tentative agreement in 17 different items 

   - several items remain 

 

Loretta arrived to create quorum. C&B voting commenced. 18 unianimous yeses!  

 - Election committee: Kristina T., Bridget W., Jeanne Mueller 

 

Organizing Committee 

 - Report on parenting petitions 

    - Request to get 25 signatures by February 16th 

    - each member ask for signatures to present to the board for statement  

 

Adjournment  

 

There being no further items for discussion, this meeting adjourned at 6:50 p.m. Minutes prepared by 

Anne Wachs. 


